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Commissioner Amunds Gives Shalimar Annex Update 8 AM Thursday 
Commissioner is the Guest on WFTW 1260 AM 

  
  
    

 Okaloosa County Commissioner Don Amunds will update residents on plans 

for the Shalimar Annex on the October 17, monthly county segment. Call in with your 

questions during the 8:00 a.m. hour, when he is a guest on WFTW Talk Radio 1260 AM.  

For additional information, contact 850-651-7105. 
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